
 
 
 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
We hope this letter finds you all well, surviving the unpredictable Iowa winter, and thinking golf.  
The 2018 Spirit Hollow Golf League is now forming and you are invited to participate.  
 
League will still be played on Tuesday night, beginning on April 24th and ending on August 14th.  
That is 16 weeks of golf league.  There will be no formal league on July 3rd.  Also, there will be 2 
rain dates set for August 21st & 28th.  New for 2018, we will run 3 optional Men’s Mixers on the 
off-league nights if they are not being used for make-up play.  The top 12 teams from the Spirit 
and top 12 teams from the Hollow will make up the Spirit League.  The remaining teams will be 
in the Hollow league.  You will be competing within your respective league for prizes and end of 
the year payouts. 
 
League entry fee will be $100 per person.  The weekly rate of $20 per person will remain the 
same.  The weekly rate will include; greens fees, cart and range balls.  The league start time will 
be a 5pm shot-gun.  The G.G. Conn Pavilion will remain open after the completion of league with 
Chef Scott and his staff offering great food & beverage specials to league participants only.   
 
Teams that participated in 2017 will have their spot held until April 1st.  At that point we will open 
the league to new teams until the league is full.  To secure your spot please fill out the attached 
team entry form and return to us with the $100 entry fee per player prior to April 1st. 
 
We will continue to offer the pre-pay program that was introduced in 2016 with added savings 
and benefits.  The upfront cost is $360.00 and covers the league entry fee as well as all 16 weeks 
of league.  That is a $60.00 savings.  Anyone who takes advantage of this pre-pay program will 
also be eligible for our Twilight rates starting one hour prior to our publicized Twilight start times. 
Deadline for the pre-pay program is Tuesday, April 24th, 2018.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Spirit Hollow Golf Shop at 319.752.0004. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone,  
 
Brian Lorenz, PGA       Brian Kuddes, PGA 
Head Golf Professional      Lead Golf Assistant 
blorenz@spirithollow.com      bkuddes@spirithollow.com 


